
Town of Norridgewock 
TIF Advisory Committee Minutes 

July 25, 2017 
 
 

Town Manager Richard LaBelle called the meeting to order at 5:05 in the conference room at the 
Norridgewock Town Office. Committee members Jessica Everett, Duane Gushee, Brandi Ireland, Becky 
Ketchum, Andrew Ketterer, and Sallie Wilder were present. Member John Malek was absent. Also in 
attendance were Town Manager Richard Labelle and Eric Everett. 
 
 Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and Duane motioned to accept, Jessie Seconded 

and all were in favor.  

 Jessie Nominated Becky Ketchum for Vice Chair. Sallie seconded, all were in favor.  

 Everyone reviewed the two proposals that came in. Eric Everett was the only one present to ask 

and take questions. By the end we decided to come up with additional questions to present back to 

them for clarification in multiple areas. We will all email any additional questions we want to ask to 

Richard by end of day 7/28 by noontime; Richard will prepare these additional questions and disburse 

them to the proposers. They have until 8/4 to get the answers back to us.  

Our next meeting will be 8/8 at 5:00 at the Town Office.  

 

 

        Meeting Adjourned at 6:30 P.M. 
        Respectfully submitted 
 
        Jessica Everett 
        TIF Committee Secretary 

 

APPROVED 
08/08/2017 


